
MINEOLA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Board of Trustees Report 

February – 2014 
 

 Current enrollment of 439 
 

 The Super Dads meet every Tuesday morning at 8:15 to conduct their book 
study on “Championship Fathering” 
 

 Progress Reports were sent home on the 3rd 
 

 The campus celebrated National School Counselors appreciation week 
February 3rd – 7th 
 

 First Grade has restructured their assessment schedule and is devoting more 
time to instruction with periodic assessments rather than weekly 
assessments 
 

 On the 13th, the Wood County Retired Educators came and read to first 
graders and gave them the book 
 

 Kindergarten will attend the Stephen Fite concert at the Caldwell Auditorium 
 

 We will have a “Grandparents’ Meeting” on the 28th to introduce the ways 
that grandparents can be involved in their grandchild’s education 

 


